From:

To: Manston Airport

Subject: Objection

Date: 30 January 2020 18:58:37
Dear sirs,

My husband and I love right in the flight path for Manston airport in the Neathercourt estate.

Since the airport has been shut my husband has seen an improvement in his health_

-The air we now breath is very noticeable cleaner

Ramsgate is a coastal town we rely very much in tourism, can you imagine sitting on our beautiful sandy beach
having a lovely time when suddenly a big noisy dirty airplane comes over making it impossible to make the
person next to you able to hear you.

Thanet as a whole is becoming more and more used for filming for TV/FILM AND MUSIC. If the airport
reopens there is a very good chance that this will stop.

This government has set targets for climate change, saying that we all just reduce the amount of carbon
emissions we produce. We MUST do something now before it's too late.

Refusing the reopening of Manston we show the country and the world that this County is serious about
reducing our carbon footprint.

You're sincerely

MRS Janice e [





